
 

Fares Reinstated on May 15 

EZ-Rider 

10300 Younger Road 
Midland, TX 79706 
 
PO Box 60808 
Midland, TX 79711 

(432) 561-9990 
questions@ez-rider.org 

EZ-Rider will begin collecting 
fares again on May 15. 

To board, riders must still: 

1.  Wear a secured covering 
over their nose and mouth at 
all times 

2. Have a destination 

3. Follow CDC social distancing 
guidance 


